
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Reason for Decision 
 
Following approval of Committee Membership at Annual Council on 20th May 2015, the 
following change has been requested.  The Health and Wellbeing Board, at its meeting on 
15th September 2015, commended to Council that the Chief Executive (or nominated 
representative) of Oldham Community Leisure become a member of the Health and 
Wellbeing Board and be given voting rights as a member of the Board. 
 
 
 
Recommendation 
 
That Council agree to increase the membership of the Health and Wellbeing Board to 
include the Chief Executive (or nominated representative) of Oldham Community Leisure 
and agree that the Chief Executive Oldham Community Leisure (or nominated 
representative) be given voting rights. 
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